
PRESS RELEASE FOR Budget Analysis-2022 HELD ON 24/02/2022 

As we all know that on 1st February 2022, our Honorable Finance Minister Nirmala Sitharaman 

announced Union Budget 2022 in the Parliament. Even though it is important for every 

individual to have significant knowledge on the budget but for the students of Management it 

holds a special importance. In order to educate our students about the Union budget 2022and 

provide them with the in depth analysis of it, PCJ School of Management organized a webinar 

on “Budget Analysis-2022”, Dr. Vivek Mittal, Campus Director and Professor , Pyramid college of 

Business and technology, Phagwara was the keynote speaker for the event.  

Prof.A.K Vashisht ,Director, PCJ School of Management & Convener,  Webinar, welcomed the 

keynote speaker. He also emphasized on the importance of such sessions especially for the 

students. He firmly believed that this session will surely impart much needed knowledge about 

the Union budget 2022 to all the participants. He also said that this session will help the 

participants to get in depth analysis of the budget introduced for the various sectors of economy. 

He also had a view that we should look forward to the coming India after 25 years and we will 

see lot of development in future.  

Dr. Vivek Mittal in his address discussed about the Budget introduced for the various sectors of 

Indian economy including defence, research, education etc. He also explained about the fiscal 

and monetary deficit and threw some light on the inflation in India. He also discussed about the 

amounts allocated to various ministries of India. In his address Dr Vivek Mittal also talked about 

the most debated topic of this Union budget i.e. Crypto currency and tax rates applicable on it. 

He also discussed about the implication of this budget on the tax to be paid by the middle class 

section of the society. 

Prof. R.K Gupta, Vice Chancellor, Maharaja Agrasen University, Baddi explained that Union 

budget is very important in terms of academics as well as for one’s own knowledge. So all the 

participants must take advantage of this opportunity and gain as much as they can from this 

session.   

Sh. Suresh Gupta, Chancellor’s nominee, appreciated the organizers for organizing such an 

informative session. He also made the participants understand the importance of becoming well 

aware of the Union Budget.  

During the webinar, participants were actively involved in discussions and they put forth their 

view point’s related to the theme of the day. The queries of the participants were well handled by 

the expert at the end of the webinar. 

At the end, Prof. Dr. Harvinder Singh, Organizing Secretary of the webinar presented vote of 

thanks in which he showered praise for the participants for their sincere participation and 

appreciated the time spent by the expert while contributing his share of knowledge. 



The webinar received overwhelming response from wherein more than 100 individuals 

participated in this event. 

 



 


